
 
 

 
1693 E. Northfield ● Brownsburg, Indiana 46112 ● 866-387-0998 

 
 

 

Summers Plumbing, Heating and Cooling Offering 24 Hour Emergency Service 
 
Indianapolis, IN – January 17, 2024 – During the first sub-zero temperatures of 2024, one of Indiana’s 
leading heating and plumbing providers is offering additional service availability and 24/7 emergency 
service. The company is currently scheduling more than twice their normal capacity to help 
homeowners in urgent need of furnace or plumbing repairs. 
 
"From the time Summers began doing business, we have been determined to help homeowners in 
need to the best of our ability. A failed furnace during extreme temperatures is an often desperate, 
even life-threatening situation. But that’s also our time to step up and do everything we can to be 
there for our neighbors in need" states Frank Weaver, President of Summers of Brownsburg. 
 
Established in 1969, Summers has fostered a reputation as one of Indiana’s most trusted heating and 
plumbing contractors. Summers will continue to provide their flagship $69 furnace tune-up service for 
homeowners redeeming the coupon from their web site, summersphc.com. The exclusive promotion 
includes a complete furnace safety inspection and is available now by booking a maintenance 
appointment on their web site or by phone at 866-387-0998. 
 

# # # 
 
Summers Plumbing, Heating and Cooling has served Indiana, Illinois and Ohio residents with premier 
plumbing, heating and air purification products and services since 1969. With an extensive fleet of 
service vehicles, plumbers and heating and cooling technicians, they assure prompt, efficient 
response to plumbing and HVAC service needs, 24/7/365. Visit http://summersphc.com or call 866-
387-0998 for more information. 


